Mendocino County

DEC 15 2022

Planning & Building Services
12/11/22

To: Department of Planning and Building Services
120 west fir street
Fort Bragg CA 95437

From: Enrique and Myra Sanicky
16861 Ocean Dr.
Fort Bragg CA 95437
(707)-964-9177

Subject: Pine Beach Inn Construction
Case#CDP 2022-0008
Date file: 2/14/2022
Beach access

We have been residents at this address (16861 Ocean Drive, Fort Bragg, CA) for
23 years. We, and the residents of 40 years before us, have had beach access through the
Pine Beach Inn property to the beach. We will not agree to the Pine Beach Inn
construction plans unless our continued beagh access is guaranteed.
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